
Carolina Corvettes May 10, 2016 Meeting Minutes   

Call to Order at: 7:01 PM by Greg Kyzer, President  

Meeting Adjourned at: 8:15 PM   Attendance: 24 

Pledge of Allegiance: 
 
Recognition of Visitors: Debbie Haskell: Ron Murray, David Gallop 

 
Review of Minutes: Don Warmuth – No corrections  
 

Governor’s Report: John Haskell :  He said there was nothing new. There are autocrosses in Florida and the 
South East Region.  He passed out the Best Chapter in the Region patches.    

Treasurer’s Report: Debbie Haskell: Ending Checking: $----.82.  Savings: $----.11 See attached report.   

EVENTS:  

May 14 Car Show in Forest City: Corvettes for Vets, McNair Field, 214 McNair Dr, Forest City NC: 

registration 9-12, awards at 3, car entry is $25 but preregister on webpage (www.corvettesforvets.com) for $5 

discount. Host Hotel is Baymont Inn & Suites, ask for Corvette rate 828-287-8788. Friday night meet & Greet 

at Baymont Inn. For more info call 828-447-6963.  To Caravan please meet at 8 am at the Grapevine Rest. Exit 

75 off I85 turn left.    

June – Postponed  Calloway Gardens in Pine Mountain: Luis Miranda is arranging a trip and to Calloway 
Gardens in Pine Mountain GA.  This was postponed to due to schedule conflicts with members unable to 
attend. 

July 22– Sierra Nevada Brewery Ed Maier said no more than 8 in a group. 

 

Old Business:  

Banquet:  Great time was had by all!  Thanks went to Debbie Haskell for all her planning & arranging work! 

Debbie Haskell said we need someone from our club to submit an article to Blue Bars & photos.  Don Warmuth 
submitted his article. Terry Merritt was still working on his.  She also mentioned that Ecklers is asking for 
photos for their calendar which should go through Blue Bars.   

October 8-9 Autocross – Debbie Haskell: We will charge $150 for weekend with $135 for early registration. It 
will be at Donaldson Air Field.  It will cost us $2000 to rent the runway.  To raise additional money a 50/50 will 
be run.  She will ask Ricky’s Dawgs to come back.  It was suggested that she ask him to make a slight price 
increase and give us the extra money.  Terry said the Explorers will help again with shagging cones.  John 
Brackett suggested we plan to come to Turtle Shell after the Saturday runs as we have done before.  Greg 
Kyzer will hold a special meeting for autocross workers and for organizational topics. 

St Judes is the new charity for National. 

New Business: 

2017 NCCC Convention: Cancelled due to noise requirements and contract stipulations with the National 
Corvette Museum.   

Respectfully Submitted, 

Don Warmuth for Ann Warmuth 

http://www.corvettesforvets.com/

